Ohio Propane Council

In re:
Continuation of the Ohio Propane Council Marketing Program

Recommendation

Whereas, Section 936.10 (B) of the Ohio Revised Code provides that a hearing shall be held at least
once every five years to consider the continuation of the Ohio Propane Council Marketing Program,
and;

Whereas, in accordance with Chapter 119 of Ohio’s Revised Code, a hearing was held on February
20, 2025, to consider the continuation of the Ohio Propane Council Marketing Program, and;

Whereas, there was testimony presented which only favored the continuation of the Program, and;

Whereas it is generally believed that the Ohio Propane Council Marketing Program continues to be
beneficial in its operation;

It is hereby RECOMMENDED that the Ohio Propane Council Marketing Program continue in its
operation.
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Derek Dalling, Executive Director
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